Sent:
 05 March 2019 14:02

 To:
 Sild, Thomas

**Subject:** Re: 14 Makepeace Avenue 2019/0154/P

Dear Thomas- thank you so much for your kind e-mail- sorry to reply so tardily-I had an operation last Tuesday and only now am "in the land of living". I am strongly opposed to the large extension of the house at 14 Makepeace Avenue- it will overlook my secluded garden and my little terrace and greatly affect my

I am not travelling anymore and from early spring till late autumn spend most of my days in my garden or on my little terrace- peace and privacy are main main concern. Please take these reservations into account when you make your decision about the planning application. Best regards- Elzbieta



Thomas Sild Planning Officer

Telephone: 020 7974 3686



From: Elzbieta Stanhope <<u>elzbietastanhope@gmail.com</u>>

Sent: 19 February 2019 17:57

